
 

  

 

  

  

2025 Design Registration Fee 

Consultation 
  

 

Hello, 

We would like to invite you to participate in our design registration fee 

consultation. We are proposing fee changes for gas (GA), elevating devices 

(ED), and boilers, pressure vessels and refrigeration (BPVR) design 

registration applications for 2025. 

Our proposed fees contribute to supporting investments in new technology to 

improve speed of service, application workflow, and client support. You can 

view the full list of enhancements to design registration on our consultation 

Engage page.  

Consultation is open from May 8 – June 14. Your input will help us to 

understand the impacts of the fee changes to you and your industry and the 

improvements that you would like to see in the design registration process.  

  

Participate in the Consultation  

 

  

  

How Design Registration Fees Are Used  

Design registration fees are set to recover costs related to product innovation 

and service improvements to better support our safety partners and clients.  

If you have any questions about the consultation, please contact our marketing 

insights and engagement team.  

Thank you for your commitment to building a safer BC.  
  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Technical Safety BC, 600 - 2889 East 12th Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5M 4T5  

Manage preferences  
 

  

 


